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ND 49 Temporarily Closed between New Salem and Beulah due to Multiple 
Vehicle Crash 

 
NARRATIVE: Mercer County Sheriff’s Office and the North Dakota Highway Patrol have 
temporarily closed ND Highway 49 north and south bound between mile marker 86 and 90 
between New Salem and Beulah due to a multiple vehicle crash. 
 
The closure will be in effect for an undetermined amount of time.  NDHP will notify the public 
when the road is reopened and provide additional details after the road is re-opened. 
 
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Sgt. Jenna Clawson Huibregtse, 701-712-1621, jclawson@nd.gov                                                                                                                                        

     
 


